
 
 

 
THE TIGRESS 

PRINCESS DIANA SPENCER 

3rd August 1997 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

THE TIGRESS dedicated to Princess Diana Spencer by His Majesty The Sovereign Soltan Qeumars Shah Qajar Sovereign of Iran and Head of Monarchy. 

THE TIGRESS entirely illustrated in Persian language, completed on 3rd August 1997, and original sent to Princess Diana Spencer on 4th August 1997. 
All rights reserved throughout the world. Copyright © 1997 The Tigress 

 

 


